Congratulations to the Tri-Valley Marching Scotties


The band competed in their second Ohio Music Education Association sanctioned event on Saturday, October 2 at Watkins Memorial High School Stadium.
They received third place in Class A, first place in Auxiliary in Class A.
The Auxiliary placed second in the overall competition, 3 tenths of a point behind the winning Auxiliary unit.
The Band also received 8 “Superior” ratings and 1 “Excellent” rating qualifying them for the second time this season for their 29th appearance at OMEA State Marching Band Finals.  They will compete at the Ohio State University Stadium on Saturday, October 16th and host their own Tri-Valley Classic with 22 bands from across Ohio on October 23rd.
Go Scotties!!!

